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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to share with you this year’s school performance results which are truly exceptional! 
 

Pupil Achievement – End of Year Academic Year 2023-24 
EYFS GLD 

EYFS GLD 

Masefield 2024 71% 

National 2023 67% 

 
Year 1 Phonics Screen 

Year 1 - Phonics Data 

Masefield 2024 89% 

National 2023 79% 

 
End of Key Stage One Results 

Year 2 – KS1 Optional SAT Results 2024 

 Reading Writing Maths SPAG 

2024 Expected + 80% 77% 80% 77% 

2024 Greater Depth 23% 17% 20% 20% 

National Expected 
2023 

68% 60% 70% n/a 

National Greater 
Depth 2023 

19% 8% 16% n/a 

 
Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Masefield 2024 88% (scoring 20/25 or above) 

National 2023 60% 
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End of Key Stage Two Results 

Year 6 – KS2 SAT Results 2024 

 Reading Writing Maths SPAG 

2023 Expected + 97% 87% 89% 84% 

2023 Greater Depth 53% 26% 53% 58% 

National Expected 
2024 

74% 72% 73% 72% 

National Greater 
Depth 2023 

29% 13% 24% 30% 

 

Masefield has continued to perform well above other schools in the country. 
 
These results are an absolute testament to the sheer hard work, commitment and determination of the 
children and staff – not to mention yourselves as parents and carers. 
 
I would like to congratulate all of the children on their excellent achievements and thank all staff and 
governors for their dedication to ensuring that all of the children continue to achieve their very best. Thank 
you also to all parents and carers for your ongoing support of Masefield and commitment to your child’s 
education. 
 
As a school we are now oversubscribed, however we have two spaces in our current Year 1 class which will 
be moving into Year 2 in September and have opened up some spaces in our current Year 2 class which will 
be moving to Year 3 in September.  If you know of anyone looking to change schools please ask them to 
contact our school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A.Done 
Mr A Done 
Head of School 
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